
Newsletter - 5 May 2017 
Kia Ora Whanau 
 
It’s great to see everyone back from their holiday and it has been awesome to 
catch up and hear of all the holiday fun. It's very pleasing to see everyone in full 
correct uniform and a big thank you for helping us with our healthy eating snack 
break by ensuring that your child/ren have at least a piece of fruit or vegetable. 
The classrooms have been enjoying their fitness break and it was awesome to 
see Super 7 (room 7), Terrific Two (room 2) and Team Tumeke (room 
1)  running around the streets of Rongotea. Our field is too wet and so we have 
decided to run around the block as we get ready for cross country on the 25th of 
May. 
 
This week I made contact with the parents of students that we have tagged as 
needing a boost in their maths. These students are part of our ALim maths         
programme and are taught in separate groups during buddy reading time. It will 
be great to see those parents that I phoned come along on Monday night at 
6pm, for no longer than 45 minutes. 
 
As we are heading into the colder months, your child can wear trousers, as long 
as they are navy blue and any under garment needs to be navy blue also. 
 
Can you please make sure if you have a question or concern that you make 
contact with the right person. This seems to happen in every school, but it still 
doesn't make it right. It's very annoying hearing things through other people !!! 
Please ring me and I will no doubt have the answer or I will direct you to the 
right person. 
 
From now on newsletters will be every 2nd week. Assembly is next Friday and 
every fortnight after. 
 
Have a great weekend and if you are out shooting ducks please make sure you 
stay safe. 
 
Your Principal 
Troy Anderson  



Welcome to Room 6 

 

 

Notices 

Reminders of school donations, technology fees and camp fees have 

been sent home today. Please note that these can be paid off over the 

year with your family name and which item payment refers to as the 

reference. Any concerns or queries please see the office. 

Also with children practising for the up coming cross country can you 

please make sure they have correct footwear for running on the foot-

paths and also any inhalers they might need are bought to school and 

kept in their bags. 



TE KAWAU’S TOP TALENT 
Auditions: 5th May 4-7pm, Registrations at your school office 

Show Time:   

Come and see your local talent!!!        

And  also: 

Last Years Winner – Eden 

Vocalists and Dance 

The judges perform a piece of ‘Beauty and the Beast’ 

$5 Door Entry, Recreation Centre  

Friday 12th May, 7pm 

Enquiries:  Heather 027 883 6551 

WELCOME TO….. This term we have had one new 

family join us and 3 siblings of 

current families. 

We hope you have a great time 

and make lots of happy         

memories  here at  school. 

Back: Brodie Vowell  - Yr 8 

Front: Isla Nagel, Mikayla Kopke, 

Olivia Nagel -New Entrants 



dates 

2017  

Term 1 dates  Wed 1 Feb—Thurs 13 April 
 
Term 2 dates  Mon 1 May— Fri 7 July 
 
Term 3 dates  Mon 24 July—Fri 29 Sept 
 
Term 4 dates  Mon 16 Oct—Fri 15 Dec  
 
 

 

Term2 

Mon 8/5  ALiM Meeting @ school starting 6.00pm 

Wed 10/5 BOT meeting 

Fri 12/5   Rm 2 sharing their learning @ assembly 

Mon 15/5 NYLD in PN 

Mon 22/5 TEACHER ONLY DAY 

Thurs 25/5 School Cross Country 

Fri 26/5   Rm 5 sharing their learning @  assembly 

Fri 2/6     TK Rippa Rugby 

Fri 9/6     Rm 7 sharing their learning @ assembly 

Fri 16/6   TK Cross Country 

Fri 23/6   Rm 1 sharing their learning @ assembly 

Sun 25/6 Matariki week begins 

Fri 30/6   TK gymnastics 

Fri 7/7     Rm 6 sharing their learning @ assembly 
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